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Temporary closure of the B2 car park driveway accessed from Hospital Road 
between 15 June 2020 – 15 August 2020 
As part of the Hospital Road lowering construction works, the B2 car park driveway accessed from Hospital Road 
will be temporarily closed between 15 June 2020 – 15 August 2020.  
During the closure of the B2 car park driveway, please use: 

• main car park access from Barker Street (via Easy Street) to B1 (24hrs) or; 
• B3 car park accessed from Hospital Road (6am to 6pm only).  

Construction activity  
During this time the following 
construction activities will occur: 
• trenching and excavation in the 

road and pavement surface to 
create new stormwater and sewer 
pits  

• trenching across the B2 car park 
driveway, lifting of material and 
equipment, installation of pipe 
work, backfilling and restoration 

• preparation of a piling mat using 
excavators, rollers, imported 
material and trucks to provide a 
stable platform for piling activity  

• installation of formwork, 
reinforcement and concrete 
pouring  

• piling and excavation works  
• construction of a new brick fire 

booster enclosure using scaffold, 
personnel, equipment and trade 
vehicles.   

Construction management  
A range of measures will be in place to 
manage construction impacts including 
noise, dust and vibration monitoring, 
installation of secure hoardings and 
safety exclusion zones, wetting down of 
stockpiles and respite periods for high 
noise generating activities.  
Hospital and emergency access will be 
maintained on campus at all times and 
traffic controllers and signage will be in place during the works.  
We thank you for your patience as we undertake this important construction activity that is part of the 
Randwick Campus Redevelopment. 
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